
  

  Page 1 of 1 

Executive Board meeting 10 May 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the eleventh meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussion 

The Executive Board decided to accept the request to participate in the DG Home Affairs study 
‘Strengthening the fight against corruption: assessing the EU legislative and policy framework’. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


